
Resolution on March 11 Faculty Assembly Leadership Memo on Prof. Sarah Hampson’s 
Resignation 
 
Executive Council requests that the Chancellor provide a formal response to the March 11, 2022 
Faculty Assembly leadership memo, “Regarding Professor Hampson’s Resignation,” which 
outlined the facts of the case of Sarah Hampson’s departure from UW Tacoma. 
 
Further, Executive Council requests the Chancellor work with the SIAS Dean and faculty to 
prioritize hiring for the faculty line left vacant by Dr. Hampson’s departure at the tenured 
associate level to repair the damage done to SIAS and the Law and Policy major by the departure 
of Dr. Sarah Hampson. 
 
Approved by EC on April 8, 2022 


